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February 13, 2020 

Dear CPS Community:  

Thank you for your participation at the Chicago Board of Education Early Childhood Committee 

Meeting held on January 14, 2020. Your passion is inspiring and your feedback is invaluable to 

our city’s plans for early childhood education.  

As we promised at the Committee Meeting, the materials are now posted on the Chicago Board 

of Education website. We want to be completely transparent as we continue the dialogue about 

early care and education in the city of Chicago. You can find the presentation, transcript, and 

other materials under “News and Announ
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